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1. Godâ??s Promise to Never Leave Us

â??I will never leave you nor forsake you.â?• (Hebrews 13:5)

2. Godâ??s Promise of Eternal Life

â??For God so loved the world, that he gave his only begotten Son, that
whosoever believeth in him should not perish, but have everlasting life.â?• (John
3:16)

3. Godâ??s Promise of New Beginnings

â??Therefore if any man be in Christ, he is a new creature: old things are passed
away; behold, all things are become new.â?• (2 Corinthians 5:17)

4. Godâ??s Promise of Abundance

â??My God shall supply all your need according to his riches in glory by Christ
Jesus.â?• (Philippians 4:19)

5. Godâ??s Promise of Strength

â??And he said unto me, My grace is sufficient for thee: for my strength is made
perfect in weakness. Most gladly therefore will I rather glory in my infirmities, that
the power of Christ may rest upon me.â?• (2 Corinthians 12:9)

Godâ??s promises are invaluable and immeasurable. They are a source of hope
and strength for us in any situation. From the time of creation, God has promised
to never leave us and to always be with us. He promised to give us new
beginnings when we come to Him and accept Him as our Lord and Savior. God
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also promised to provide for us and to meet all our needs according to His riches
in glory. Finally, He promised to give us strength during times of weakness and
infirmity.

The Bible is full of Godâ??s promises to us. These promises are not just a source
of hope and strength, but they are also a reminder of how much God loves us. We
often forget that God loves us more than anything else in the entire world. He sent
us His only Son, Jesus, to die for our sins and to show us the way to salvation.
That is the greatest example of His love and devotion to us.

Godâ??s promises are also a reminder of His faithfulness. He is always faithful to
His word and He will never forsake us. He will never leave us or abandon us. He
will always be with us and guide us through the tough times. We can rest assured
knowing that God is always with us and that He will never leave us.

Godâ??s promises are also a reminder of His goodness and mercy. He is a loving
and merciful God who is always willing to forgive us when we make mistakes. He
is always ready to give us a second chance and to help us start anew. We can
always count on Him to be there for us and to give us the strength and courage to
keep going.

Godâ??s promises are also a reminder of His power and might. He is an all-
powerful God who can do anything and everything. He has the power to deliver us
from any situation and to bring us out of any darkness. We can always trust Him
to be in control of our lives and to always be working for our good.

Godâ??s promises are an invaluable part of our lives. They provide us with hope
and strength in any situation. They remind us of His love, faithfulness, mercy, and
power. We can always trust in His promises and be assured that He will never
leave us nor forsake us.

Salvation Prayers : Dear Lord Jesus, I come to you today acknowledging my 
need for salvation. I confess that I have sinned and fallen short of your glory. But I 
believe that you died for my sins and rose again. I ask that you come into my 
heart and be my Lord. I commit to following you and living for you every day. 
Thank you for your love and for the gift of eternal life. In your name I pray, Amen.
Amen If you prayed the above prayers kindly click here to get more information 
https://www.xgospel.net/harvest_form/form/?page=0&salvation=true 
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Quiz

1. What does God promise to never do?

A. Leave us

B. Forsake us

C. Abandon us

D. All of the above

2. What is the greatest example of Godâ??s love and devotion?

A. His promises

B. His power

C. His mercy

D. Sending His only Son, Jesus

3. Where can we find Godâ??s promises?

A. The Bible

B. Nature

C. Our hearts

D. Everywhere

4. What is God always faithful to?

A. His word
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B. His promises

C. His love

D. All of the above

5. What is the reminder of Godâ??s power and might?

A. His promises

B. His faithfulness

C. His all-powerfulness

D. His mercy

Discussion Questions

1. How have Godâ??s promises been a source of hope and strength in your life?

2. How has Godâ??s love, faithfulness, and mercy been a reminder in your life?

3. How can we trust in Godâ??s promises during difficult times?

4. What are some other biblical promises that God has made to us?

5. How can we use Godâ??s promises to encourage others?

Answers to Quiz

1. D â?? All of the above

2. D â?? Sending His only Son, Jesus

3. A â?? The Bible

4. D â?? All of the above

5. C â?? His all-powerfulness
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